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The Honorable Will Carpenter, Chairperson 

House Committee on Health and Human Services 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 112-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Carpenter: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2170 by House Committee on Health and Human 

Services 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2170 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2170 would designate the first full week of February as Kansas Burn Awareness Week.  

The purpose of the week would be to commemorate those who have lost their lives or been injured 

due to burns, raise awareness of the seriousness of accidental burn injuries and fatalities, and 

educate the public on effective preventative measures to avoid such injuries or fatalities.  The bill 

would take effect on July 1, 2025. 

 

 The State Fire Marshal indicates that enactment of the bill would have no fiscal effect on 

its operations. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam C. Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Jamie Rodvelt, Office of the State Fire Marshal  


